
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
      
 
 

2 July 2025 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Gym equipment donations 
 
Following a fantastic year of sporting success across our school teams, we are excited 
to build on this momentum and further enhance our pupils’ development.  One of our 
key goals moving forward is to improve the strength and conditioning of our athletes, 
helping them to perform at their best and reduce the risk of injury. 
 
To support this aim, we are looking to improve the gym equipment available to our 
teams.  If you have any gym equipment at home that is no longer in use, such as 
dumbbells, kettlebells, resistance bands, benches, or cardio machines, we would be 
incredibly grateful for any donations. 
 
Every contribution, big or small, will make a real difference in helping us provide a 
better training environment for our young athletes. 
Please note that all equipment will need to be checked and tested for safety before 
use, and unfortunately, we may not be able to accept all items depending on their 
condition or suitability for a school setting. 
 
If you are considering donating or would like to discuss this further, please don’t 
hesitate to get in touch with me directly via phallahan@st-martins.essex.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for your continued support in helping us provide the best opportunities for 
our pupils. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Mr Hallahan  
Head of Boys’ PE 
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